(86V)

December 20, 1913.

Dr. Francis B. Crocker, Crocker-Wheeler Co., Ampere, N.J.

Dear Dr. Crocker:

I acknowledge receipt of your letter of the 18th inst., together with volumes of records of patent suits referred to therein. I have forwarded these volumes to the library, and in behalf of the Institute, I desire to express appreciation of this valuable contribution to the Institute library.

I shall also take pleasure in bringing your letter to the attention of the Library Committee.

Very truly yours,

Secretary.